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Credential Evaluations - The Latest Trends With H-1B
Petitions

On July 9, Mercedes Badia-Tavas of the Chicago office presented a national
webinar for the American Immigration Lawyers Association (AILA) with two
other attorneys. The presentation was entitled "Credential Evaluations - The
Latest Trends with H-1B Petitions" and covered current issues and trends for
credential evaluations.

http://agora.aila.org/conference/detail/1067

